

Lucy Corrie

From:

Lucy Corrie

Sent:

18 June 2025 14:28

To:

Peter Hodkin

Cc:

Jane Barker; pspo

Subject:

RE: MSDC - Voluntary Code of Conduct letter -Saint Hill Road, East Grinstead

Attachments:

Designated protest space.pdf

Dear Mr Hodkin,

Thank you for your email of this morning.

I am grateful for your further comments. Your correspondence will be included with our report to Cabinet so that our Cabinet can take it into account when deciding whether a PSPO is justified.

I will let you know when the Cabinet report is published.

Kind Regards,

Lucy

Lucy Corrie
Assistant Director – Communities
Mid Sussex District Council
01444 477 028
07702 518616
lucy.corrie@midsussex.gov.uk
www.midsussex.gov.uk

Working together for a better Mid Sussex

